Kids Rock!

VIRTUAL COFFEE MORNING

Thank you to the parents who attended the Willows and
Rowans coffee morning this week. It is nice for us all to be able
to see other grown ups - even if it is virtually.

Silver Birches and Oaks class coffee morning will be on
Wednesday and Thursday next week. Please email the school
office if you wish to attend so you can be sent a link.

Thank you for your continued support and wonderful comments
from both our pupils and parents. You are all amazing!
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The Willows have been learning about the book 'Where the
Wild Things Are' by Maurice Sendak. We have seen some of
their 'magnificent' (Word of the Week!) performances as they
have acted out the story. As you can see, they have also
made their own 'wild things' out of materials they have found
at home. After a special delivery before the weekend, they
have all now received some cress seeds to grow a 'wild thing'
head and to see how long its hair can growl!




As part of our English unit on ‘Coming to England’ by Floella
Benjamin, Rowans shared their ideas about how we make
people feel welcome.

| feel welcome when ....
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| feel welcome when...people ask me to join in games with them. Hugo
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The Silver Birches have been doing a range of activities this
half term. In Geography we have been learning about
Volcanos and Earthquakes. George has made a volcano erupt
in his front room! In English we have been writing our own
autobiographies. They were very interesting to read and lots
of exciting things have happened to us even though we are
only in year 3 and 4! We have been investigating magnets in
science. Joseph found out which materials are magnetic and
which aren't using lots of different objects.
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It would appear our budding Mathematicians are
also comedians! Thank you for lightening the mood
this week - here are some of our favourites.
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I saw my teacher with graph paper today.
I think she's plotting something.
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Are monsters good at math?
Not unless you Count Dracula.
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What did the triangle say to the circle? “You're
pointless.”



Oaks have been studying the architecture of the
modernist Frank Lloyd Wright.

This is Eva's perspective
drawing of the
Guggenhein museum.

Suneet made the paper
model of Fallingwater
House.

This is Melchi’'s model
of the ‘Fallingwater
House' - he has even
set it in the correct
environment.




